
Nursery Class Newsletter Spring 1 2024 

This half-term we are: 
  

- listening to a variety of stories about Spring, people who help us, animals that 

live in cold places 

- reading and sharing stories about princes and princesses, kings and queens 

- investigating ice and how it changes 

- investigating how we can control robots such as bee bots 

- Learning how we look after our books in the classroom and when we take them 

home 

- Developing our skills with different ways of mark making such as sand, pencils, 

crayons and paint 

- learning about shapes such as triangles, squares, rectangles and pentagons 

- learning about National book day and book characters 

- listening to different music and developing movements in time with it 

- taking part in nursery rhyme week, learning songs and rhymes 

- learning about the season of Spring and celebrations such as Chinese New Year 

- taking part in shared games and activities, sharing and being kind to our friends 

- developing gross and fine motor skills during PE, outdoor play, dancing. 

- learning about looking after resources /toys in the classroom and tidying up.   

- learning about how to use tools and materials, making collages and models 

- learning about taller and shorter and our first numbers 1,2,3,4,5 
 

Topics may change to reflect the interests of the children. To inspire the 

children, we will plan for themes. 

Please could you:  

 

- identify numbers with your child in the environment around them – when going 

for a walk, for instance and count everyday objects, toys, pennies etc 

- practise dressing/undressing - putting coat and shoes on independently, doing up 

zips and buttons 

 

Please could you recheck that your child's name is in their school uniform so we are 

able to identify jumpers, cardigans and coats.  
 

We will be sending WOW slips home so that we can celebrate your child's 

achievements on our Wonder Wall in the classroom  

Please can you share reading books with your children, at home and the children’s books 

from school, also the boromi activity sets 

Thank you for your support. The Nursery Team ☺   

 


